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Clubhouse Committee Report for the Month of November 2015

1. The clubhouse took in $579.00 for the month of October:

a. $198.00 from HTMC members
b. $381.00 for guests

2. There were 66 cases of people using the clubhouse for the day. This does not include:

a. 55 people for entertainment night.
b. 6 people for the board meeting.

c. 4 cases of people showing up to help maintain the clubhouse.
3. There were 42 cases of people staying at the clubhouse overnight.

a. 2 were members.

b. 3 were guests.

4. Weather conditions for October did impact the use of the clubhouse by members and

guests.

5. There was an incident of a member arriving late at night without contacting the resident
and did not cleanup and empty trash cans before leaving. Clubhouse committee is

implementing changes to prevent this from occurring in the future. Members staying

overnight are to contact the resident if arriving after 8:00 PM and clean up including
removing trash before leaving or lose clubhouse privileges.

6. During clubhouse committee meeting it was reported a member requesting staying at

the clubhouse had a history of inappropriate behavior. The member was notified the
request to stay at the clubhouse was turned down.

There was nothing else to report.

Respectfully submitted,

 
Justin Ohara

Clubhouse chair

Hawaiian Trail and Mountain Club
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